

Principal: Mr C Walsh BA (HONS), MA, NPQH **Chair of Governors:** Mr S Hall

WH/RNM

8th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your support for us all; the first month has gone very well and I thought it important to update you with some staffing changes.

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Webster to the English Team today. She is a very experienced colleague joining us from the Morley Academy until Ms Gully returns from maternity leave. She is an outstanding practitioner, and we are delighted to have her join the team. It is a measure of the moral purpose found within The GORSE Academies Trust that partnership working happens in this way.

Last week we bid farewell to Mr Harper after over 20 years of loyal and professional service to our school. Our site has been transformed by his work, which included securing the fund for our PE facilities, the Sixth Form block, the re-roofing, the Science block and the Tennis Centre and latterly playing a pivotal role in our journey to becoming part of the GORSE Academies Trust. We wish him and his family every possible blessing for the future.

Mr Harper oversaw our school transport arrangement, and if you have any questions in this regard you should contact Mr Marshall via Reception, and he will be happy to take your call.

Thank you for your continuing partnership with us.

Yours sincerely

CHRISTOPHER WALSH

Principal

Clifford Moor Road, Boston Spa, Leeds LS23 6RW

T: 01937 846636

E: info@bostonspa.leeds.sch.ukW: www.bostonspa.leeds.sch.uk





